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MINUTES

WEST VIRGINIA BOARD OF EDUCATION
(Teleconference Meeting)

Capitol Building 6, Room 353
1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East

Charleston, West Virginia
April 4, 2017
I.
Call to Order


Following the welcome and Pledge of Allegiance President Thomas W. Campbell (via telephone) called the meeting of the West Virginia Board of Education (WVBE) to order at 1:30 p.m. on April 4, 2017, in Capitol Building 6, Room 353, 1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East, Charleston, West Virginia.  


The following members were present:  President Campbell, Vice President Harold L. Hatfield Jr. (via telephone), Jeffrey D. Flanagan (via telephone), Miller L. Hall (via telephone), David G. Perry (via telephone), Frank S. Vitale (via telephone), Barbara S. Whitecotton (via telephone), and James S. Wilson (via telephone), and ex officio Steven L. Paine, State Superintendent of Schools.  Members absent were F. Scott Rotruck and ex officios Paul L. Hill, Chancellor, West Virginia Higher Education Policy Commission, and Sarah Armstrong Tucker, Chancellor, West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education.
II.
Delegations

Mr. A. J. Rogers, member of the Nicholas County Board of Education, addressed the Board regarding the Nicholas County Comprehensive Educational Facilities Plan.
III.
Approval of Agenda



President Campbell called for a motion to approve the agenda.  Mr. Hatfield moved, and Mr. Hall seconded, that the agenda be approved.   Upon the call for the question the motion was carried unanimously.
IV.
Legislative Update

Superintendent Paine provided an update on the following legislative bills:  House Bill 2711 (Governor's education bill), Senate Bill 609 (levy rates for counties), and a study resolution regarding simple majority approval of levies and excess levies.  Ms. Sarah Stewart, WVDE Director of Education Policy and Government Relations, provided legislative information regarding Medicaid reimbursements, the child nutrition program, liability for health care providers, allowing nurses to administer Narcan, adjusting the enrollment birth date for students from September 1 to July 1, and extension of the special community development school pilot program.  Superintendent Paine spoke to the budget and possible cuts to education.  Discussion ensued regarding various bills.

V.
Future Meetings

The next regular meeting of the WVBE will be held April 12, 2017, in Charleston, West Virginia. The meeting will continue on April 13, 2017, if the agenda is not completed on April 12, 2017.  
VI.
Adjourn



President Campbell called for a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Perry moved, and Mr. Flanagan seconded, that the meeting be adjourned.  Upon the call for the question the motion was carried unanimously; the meeting was adjourned at 1:55 p.m. 


Minutes approved by the Board on May 17, 2017.


______________________________________________






Thomas W. Campbell, President

_____________________________________________






David G. Perry, Vice President

Minutes were recorded by 

    Virginia M. Harris

  Secretary to the Board 
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